Dear Friends,
The International Inner Wheel was formed a century ago and every year we celebrate its foundation day on 10th January as Inner Wheel Day. 
This 10th January 2025 is unique being the first year of our Second Century. I extend my deepest, most heartfelt wishes to each and every one of you on the beginning of our new century. 
I am filled with immense pride and gratitude for all that we have achieved together. We have touched countless lives across the globe. In this Second Century also we shall continue to be the heartbeat of humanity, resonating with compassion, kindness, and service?
We are in the middle of Inner Wheel year and I find myself pondering: What will the next 100 years look like? The average age of our members are ever increasing, its’ really a matter of concern as to who will carry forward our legacy? Look back, what was the age of your members when you joined the Club and what it is today, how many new members have joined your club in last decade or two? These questions calls for our collective action. 
It calls for YOU. We need more hearts to join this global movement. 
We need more voices to amplify our message of compassion, more hands to reach out to those in need, and more hearts beating in unison with our mission. 
Together, we can expand our reach and deepen our impact. So, on this Inner Wheel Day, I urge each one of you to make this day, this month, even more special — with our Membership Growth Initiative: "Each One, Bring One."
Bring a friend. Bring a colleague. Bring a family member. Invite them to join our Inner Wheel family. Together, we can continue to be the world’s largest women’s organization, driving change and building a brighter future. 
I humbly request each of you to focus on expanding our MEMBERSHIP — establishing new Districts, forming new Clubs, and creating new National Governing Bodies. We can create a future where we grow not just in numbers, but in the depth of our impact. Together, we can achieve the impossible.
Let us make our next 100 years count. Let us beat stronger, louder, and prouder, as the heartbeat of humanity- Every beat counts, Every action matters.
Let us honour our founder on each year INNER WHEEL DAY by inducting new members. 
Happy Inner Wheel Day! 
May our collective efforts continue to spread love and positive change to the world.
HEARTIFY INNER WHEEL DAY!
Mamta Gupta
President 
International Inner Wheel 

